
 Remember, all memberships 
end on Sept. 30th. The Fiscal 
Year begins on Oct. 1st.  Cost 
is $25 a quarter so it’s $100 for 
a full year.  Each quarter is 
three months in length. 

 

 Regular membership sessions: 
      In the classroom July, Aug,          
        & Sept:          
      1st & 3rd Sundays -       
 1:00pm at the range     
      Every 1st Tuesday -          
             7:30pm at the range       
 

 Our outside road has changed 
names.  For decades it’s been 
Rancho Blanco Rd.  The close 
by school has Javelinas for a 
mascot.  The road sign has 
changed to Javelina Ave. Some 
street signs have changes, 
some have not. Eventually, 
they all will. 

 

 Our monthly shooting matches 
are going great.  Steel and 
Cowboy are speed games.  .22 
rifle is hitting itty bitty targets as 
far as 100 yards.  Black Powder 
is load your gun the old 
fashioned way.  First load 
powder to tap down, then the 

 

 

 

bullet to tap down, and then the 
flash powder to make the 
powder go off ending in a bang.  
See the website for pics! 

 

 Summertime is here! Remember 
to wear appropriate clothing 
outside if you’re going to spend 
time at the range. Bring 
appropriate hydration and stay 
safe in the sun!  We’re at the 
summer contiguous days of 
100+ with highs of 107. Stay 
hydrated. 

 

 Remember ears and eyes for     
      everyone on all ranges.  If you    
      bring a guest then bring ear   
      and eye protection for yourself  
      and for them. 
      Teach your guests to point, to     
      aim, and how to not point a   
      barrel at any living thing.  

. If you bring a guest let them   

     open the gate.  They’ll think it’s  
     cool and you won’t have to get  
     out to close the gate door. 
 

 Stay tuned to the website for 
more updates as they develop. 
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Jul:  Steel on the 7th. 
         Black Powder on the 14th. 
         .22 Rifle Silhouette on the 21st  
         Cowboy on the 28th. 
              
Aug: Steel on the 4th. 
          Black Powder on the 11th. 
         .22 Rifle Silhouette on the 18th   
          Cowboy on the 25th. 
                    
Sep: Steel on the 1st. 
         Black Powder on the 9th. 
         .22 Rifle Silhouette on the 15th    
         Cowboy on the 22nd. 
                  

          Start time, 9AM 

 

Steel & Cowboy:  
Nenette McHenry - 648-7364 

.22 Silhouette 
Daniel Salazar - 330-7308 

Black Powder:   
Joe Dale - 687-4913 

 
 

Vice President Todd Jandreau - 342-3398 
President Kevin Ramsey -  207-2076 

 

 

www.pharrgunclub.org 
facebook.com/PharrRiflePistolClub 

    Email:  pharrgunclub@gmail.com 


